
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne 

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225 
Tel: 01494 727469   Email: info@ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org 

  Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org   www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk  

Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518.  Safeguarding Rep: Eileen Williams: 07803000485   
Fourth Sunday of the Year, 30th January 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat 29th Jan 5.00pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 30th Jan 9.30am Parish Mass  

Sat 5th Feb 5.00pm Vigil Mass  

Sun 6th Feb 8.00am Latin Mass  

 9.30am Parish Mass   

Sat 29th Jan 6.15pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 30th Jan 11.00am  

Sat 5th Feb 6.15pm Vigil Mass  

Sun 6th Feb 11.00am  

Benediction:      Benediction:  

Confessions:         Confessions:  

Mass Intentions:    

 Sat 5th Feb Mary Nelson RIP 

Mass Intentions:  Sun 30th Jan Mary Nelson RIP 
 Sat 5th Feb Nikita Turk 
 Sun 6th Feb    Norah & Tim Lehane RIP 

WELCOME 

This weekend we extend a warm welcome to Fr John 
Williamson OCD (from St Joseph’s Gerrards X) and Fr Shyju 
Chacko (from St Teresa’s, Beaconsfield) who will be 
celebrating the Masses for us at either St Aidan’s or Our 
Lady’s. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES  
There will be no Weekday Masses from 20th Jan -11th Feb at 
St Aidan’s or Our Lady’s. All the weekend Masses are arranged 
and for any queries please contact the parish secretary, Deborah 
on 07779281451 or Deacon David.  
 
REFRESHMENTS AT ST AIDAN’S  
Coffee after the 11am Mass will resume Sunday 6th February  
the next Monthly Lunch will be on Sunday 20th February.  
 
COVID: Face masks still required 
Though there is no longer a legal requirement to wear a face 
covering the government suggests that you continue to wear 
one in crowded and enclosed spaces where you may come 
into contact with other people you do not normally meet. 
For now our current guidance from the Catholic Bishops’ 
Conference of England and Wales remains unchanged ie we still 
request that you wear a face covering at Mass unless you are 
in the choir.  
 
SPOTLIGHT MEET 
NYMO's online event on Monday 31st Jan from 7-8.30pm is led by 
Pippa Baker, discussing the challenges facing our young people 
as they try and live their Christian faith in today's culture.  Open 
to all who work and volunteer with our young people.  Please 
email info@nymo.org to register and receive the Zoom code." 
 
YOUNG ADULT GROUP: 
Fr. John McGowan from St. Joseph Church, Gerrard Cross is 
organising a youth group, in view of taking them to the World 
Youth Day 2023 in Portugal. If there is anyone interested in our 
parishes, kindly contact Fr. John on 07598913986. The meetings 
are usually held on every Friday 7.30 -9.00 pm at St. Joseph’s. The 
preferred age will be 17 and above. For more details, kindly look 
at the poster on the noticeboard.  
 

FUNERAL MASS:  
Mary Bernadette Healy passed away on 9th January at Stoke 
Mandeville Hospital. She was 74 years old. Her funeral will be 
on Monday 31st January, 12.00 noon at St. Aidan’s conducted 
by Fr. Bob Davies from St. Joseph’s Church. Please pray for the 
soul of Mary Bernadette and for the family.  
 
BAPTISM 
On Saturday 5th February Albert (known as Bertie) and Felix 
Williams will be baptised at Our Lady’s at 2.00pm 
 
THE MASS IN ITALIAN 
This will resume on Saturday 29th January at 6pm at St 
Columba’s Chesham.  Please spread the word among those 
you know who might be interested. Further information can be 
obtained from: federicaali20@gmail.com 
Future dates:  
  Saturday 26th March at 6.00pm and 
  Saturday 11th June 6.00pm 
 
BOOKINGS FOR BLAZE 2022 are now Open:  
Bishop David and NYMO invite Confirmandi school Year 7+ to 
attend BLAZE on Saturday 14th May 2022 at the Ridgeway 
Centre in Milton Keynes. The day starts at 11am and finishes at 
5pm. At different points in the day, smaller groups of 
Confirmandi will have the chance to meet Bishop David and 
ask him questions. The cost for both Catechists and 
Confirmandi is £13 per person. Lunch is provided for 
catechists, but Confirmandi must bring a packed lunch. For 
more details, please log on to 
www.nymo.org/product/blaze-2022  

Offertory Collection Last Week:           Our Lady’s: £406.48  St. Aidan’s: £293.54                      Thank You 
                                                             
 

 

http://www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org/
mailto:info@nymo.org
mailto:federicaali20@gmail.com
http://www.nymo.org/product/blaze-2022

